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10th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope that you and your families are keeping safe and well. I wanted to write to you to share some 

up and coming exciting events that we have planned for our new Year 7 cohort.   

Key dates and events: 

Firstly, Year 6 Parents’ Transition Evening will take place on Monday 21st June at 5.30pm. This will 

take place online via Microsoft Teams and a link will be shared with you a few days in advance of the 

event by email. During this event some key information will be shared with you to help you and your 

child prepare for their transition to secondary school. We are hoping to plan a face-to-face event 

later in the summer term if restrictions lift and more information will be provided after the 21st June.  

After receiving guidance from Herts for Learning, we are delighted that students will be able to join 

us on site at Haileybury Turnford on July 8th for Year 6 Transition Day. Students will have an 

opportunity to spend some time with their form tutors and have a tour of our school, including our 

wonderful new school building.  

Finally, all students will be offered the opportunity to join us during the summer holidays for our 

very own HT summer school. Our programme will be led by staff at Haileybury Turnford with some 

external providers. We really do hope that your child can join us for this event. More details will be 

provided later in the summer term including the dates when this will run. 

Admissions Form: 

Prior to your child joining us in September; please use the link below to complete the admissions 

form. Please ensure to answer all questions by 18th June 2021. For any queries concerning the 

admissions form, please contact Mrs Davey at daveyr@haileyburyturnford.com. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uMZleN2FjU6zDtgO3V8y7HOrUpeegMZJi07

RcAMHoZhUNzhXQU0yV0ZVMU1BNzlHN0dIQjUxUFQyUS4u 

At Haileybury Turnford we acknowledged that the transition from primary school to secondary 

school can be a daunting process.  If you would like a member of the Year 7 Pastoral team to contact 

you to speak about your child’s individual needs then please email daveyr@haileyburyturnford.com 

to arrange this. The year 7 Pastoral team would be happy to speak to you over the phone or online 

via Microsoft Teams.  

We look forward to seeing you at our virtual Transition Evening on Monday 21st June. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss D Newman 
Assistant Principal  
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